
NOTICE 
Watson Township 

2017 Board of Review 
 
TO ALL TOWNSHIP TAXPAYERS:  The 2017 Board of Review of the Township of 
Watson will meet at the Watson Township Hall, 1895 118th Ave., Allegan, MI on 
 
Organization Meeting:  Tuesday, March 7, 2017, at 6:30 pm 
Organizational meeting only, no tax protest heard at this meeting. 
 

TAX PROTEST WILL BE HEARD: 
 

 
Monday, March 13, 2017 

9:00 am to 12:00 pm 
2:00 pm to 5:00 pm 

 
Tuesday, March 14, 2017 

1:00 pm to 4:00 pm 
6:00 pm to 9:00 pm 

 
 
At which time the board of review will hear protest relative to assessments for 2017 and 
will, upon presentation of sufficient evidence, correct the assessments in a manner as 
will, in their judgment, make it relatively just as equal. 
 
The tentative factors of the Township of Watson for 2017 are as follows: 
 

Classification 
 

Ratio 
 

Multiplier 
 

Agriculture 49.76 1.0048 
Commercial 47.71 1.0480 
Industrial 50.04 0.9992 
Residential 46.94 1.0652 
Developmental NC NC 
Personal 50.00 1.0000 

 
Please direct all written, faxed or e-mail replies to: 
 
Watson Township Supervisor, Kevin Travis 
1895 118th Ave,  
Allegan, MI 49010 
Fax: (269) 672-5488 
Email: watsontownship@gmail.com 
 
All written replies must be received no later than Monday, March 13, 2017. 
 
     Kevin Travis, Supervisor 
 


